
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 18, 2011 

 
Dear Readers, 

We hope you enjoy the papers in this the Spring 2011 edition of Sabiduria. We had many great 
submissions this semester and it was difficult to narrow the field, but we think you will agree that the 
papers we settled on represent some of the best yet. 

Publication is a lengthy process and we’d like to thank Marcella Montesinos, Betty Dente, Clarissa May, 
and Professor Diane Baird for their help in putting this issue of Sabiduria together. We’d also like to 
congratulate our reviewers on a job well done, and give special thanks to Laura Lobe, Mili Chapado, and 
Anne Devine who went above and beyond the call of duty. 

We hope reading this issue encourages you to submit your own paper in the Fall semester. 

 

William Lowrey 

Co-Editor 

 

Kim Stingo 

Co-Editor 

 

 


